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Words from our Vets 
òThank you for a most memorial experience. 

the weekend was absolutely awesome. You 

guys are the unsung heros of what make this 

country great. Thank you for a once in a life-

time trip.ò - Mr. Larry Newman 

 

òI want to thank everyone involved wit the 

Honor Flight SN for giving me one of the 

greatest and enjoyable experiences of my 

life. Thru the impeccable planning, organiza-

tion and pampering, I was truly made to feel 

appreciated and important.  Very Thankfully 

yoursò  - Mr. James Garvis  
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2017 Recap 
Honor Flight Southern Nevada completed two Flights of Honor in 2017.  Com-

bined we escorted over 37World War II veterans and 18 Korean War Veterans 

to Washington, DC.   

To date, Honor Fight Southern Nevada has had the privilege of escorting  286 

veterans to Washington, DC to view their memorials. 

We are now accepting applications for the April 2018 flight at this time.  WWII 

Veteran and Guardian applications are now available to be filled out and sub-

mitted online.  Korean Veterans are able to submit to be placed on a waiting list. 

Thank you again to all of the volunteers that help make Honor Flight Southern 

Nevada a success.  Without all of your help and dedication, our mission would 

not be possible. 

Watch for big things from Honor Flight Southern Nevada in 2018!  Thank you to 

all volunteers and supporters of Honor Flight Southern Nevada for making each 

flight memorable and successful!  Happy New Year! 
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http://honorflightsouthernnevada.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/08/veteran-application-New-2016-1.pdf
http://honorflightsouthernnevada.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/08/veteran-application-New-2016-1.pdf
http://honorflightsouthernnevada.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/08/guardian-application-2.17.pdf


Tomb of the Unknown 

Prior to every flight, we attempt to 

schedule to lay a wreath at the 

Tomb of the Unknown.  The night 

before our bus trip to Washington, 

DC, we chose a veteran from each 

Branch of Service to represent 

Southern Nevada.  Our veterans 

get a special viewing area, where 

they get to see the changing of the 

guard up close. 

 

Farewell to our  
Veterans 
Since our last newsletter, we lost a 
few of our veterans .  It was an 
honor to escort them on their 

òFlight of Honor.ó   

 

Thank you for your service and 

sacrifices.  We salute you! 

Mr. Bud Hall ñ Army Air Corp. 

Ms. Edna Filson ñ US Navy 

 

Honor Flight 

Experience 
We are finalizing the plans for the 
virtual flight experience for those 
WWII and Korean veterans that are 

not able to travel to Washington, DC.   

 

The Honor Flight Experience will be 
February 2018.  It will be a luncheon 
and is being held for WWII veterans 
that are too sick or unable for various 
reasons to take the flight.  The goal of 
the experience is to recreate the 
Washington Honor Flight.  We want 
them to experience what the flight is 

as much as possible.  

 

 

 

 

Honor Flight Southern Nevada Veterans placing wreath at the Tomb of the Unknowns 

Sponsorship 
We could not make our trips possible without our fundraising efforts and our spon-
sors.  Whether big or small, we appreciate every donation we receive to bring 

our Veterans to Washington, DC.  Here are a few of our most recent sponsors: 

Englestand Family Foundation ñWe received a grant from the foundation 

which will fund two of our next flights. 

 

America First Credit Union ñ They will be a partial 

sponsor for next two missions. 

 

We received over $100 donated through Facebook. 

 

Daughterõs of the American Revolution  Donated money collected at one of their 

money meetings. 

 

Society of Military Widows of Southern NV Chapter 34 made $1000 donation 

and is sponsoring a female veteran on the next flight - Ms. Gunter 

 

Anthem Sun City Womanõs Club  donated over $3,000. 

 

HMS Hostñdonated lunches for our flight to Washington DC.  This is the seventh 

time they have donated lunches. 

Yellow Star Checkered Cab Company - provided rides for our veterans to the 

airport. 
 
 

If you buy things from Amazon, please consider using 
Smile.Amazon.com, when you shop and chose Honor Flight 
Southern Nevada as you designated charity.  A portion of your 

purchase goes to Honor Flight Southern Nevada. 

 

https://www.americafirst.com/
https://smile.amazon.com/

